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January 22, 2024 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I am writing to highly recommend Mr. Sean Murphy, with whom I have had the privilege of working closely for 
several years in local government. During this time, Sean has demonstrated exceptional dedication, commitment, 
and leadership in his roles as a Town Trustee, Planning Commissioner, and member of the Tree Advisory 
Committee. 
 
As a Planning Commissioner, Sean showcased a profound understanding of urban planning principles and 
consistently contributed valuable insights to our decision-making processes. His ability to analyze complex issues 
and propose effective solutions was instrumental in shaping the development projects within our community. 
Sean's attention to detail, coupled with his thorough research skills, made him an invaluable asset to the Planning 
Commission. 
 
In addition, Sean served effectively on the Tree Advisory Committee. He showed a passion for environmental 
sustainability and actively participated in initiatives aimed at preserving and enhancing our community's green 
spaces. 
 
What sets Sean apart in his current role as a Town Trustee is not only his professional competence but also his 
collaborative approach. He consistently demonstrates strong interpersonal skills, fostering positive relationships 
with colleagues, community members, and stakeholders. Sean's ability to engage with diverse perspectives and 
facilitate constructive dialogue has contributed significantly to the success of Town projects and initiatives.   
 
I have no doubt that Sean's dedication, professionalism, and expertise would be valuable assets to any 
organization or project. He is responsible, proactive, and he is committed to the betterment of the team he is 
working with. I am confident that he will excel in any endeavor he chooses to pursue. 
 
If you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Chris Kirk 
Town Administrator 
Town of Berthoud 
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